PUBLIC HEALTH DIVISION Drinking Water Services

John A. Kitzhaber, MD, Governor

November 6, 2014

ERIC POWELL BREITENBUSH HOT SPRINGS PO BOX 578 DETROIT, OR 97342



800 NE Oregon Street, #640 Portland, OR 97232-2162 Phone 971-673-0405

FAX 971-673-0694 TTY-Nonvoice 971-673-0375

Re: Failure to submit sample results for OR4193461

Dear ERIC POWELL,

This letter is to inform you that we have not received the following sample results from your water system for the current monitoring period:

Nitrate sample taken at EP-A Volatile Organic Chemicals (VOC) sample taken at EP-A

Furthermore, results for the sampling specified were not reported for the previous monitoring period. Failing to report sampling results for the current monitoring period will constitute two consecutive violations of this requirement and may lead to Drinking Water Services taking enforcement action against you.

Please collect your water samples as soon as possible to allow laboratories enough time to perform sample analysis. Samples must be collected by December 31, 2014 and received by Drinking Water Services by January 10, 2015.

- Fax the report to (971) 673-0694

 For faxed data, please include a cover sheet with the number of pages including the cover, your name, and your phone number.
- Email the report to: dwp.dmce@state.or.us

Mail the report to: Water Quality Reports

P.O. Box 14350

Portland, OR 97293-0350

If you feel you have received this letter in error, or you have questions regarding your sampling schedule, please contact Gregg Baird, (971) 673-0410.

Sincerely,

Drinking Water Services